No-EDN-HE (21) F (10) 13/2020-Road Safety

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh

Telephone No0.0177-2653120 Extension: 234 Fax: 0177-2812882
E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in & genbr@reiffmail.com

Dated: Shim|a-171001 the - July, 2020
* B e T [ e o |
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education
In Himachal Pradesh 08 JUL 2020
Subject: - Regarding Safety Quarterly Newsletter.

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of letter no. CT 12-2(1)/88-Road Safety
Cell/2019-1084935 dated; 26/06/2020 received from the Additional Commissioner Transport

on the subject cited above.

In this connection, you are hereby directed to invite articles from students or

any other from Department who are interested in publication of their articles on various

issues mentioned in the aforesaid Road Safety Quarterly Newsletter.

Dr. Chandreshwar Sharma

1 ' Joint Director of Higher Education (S)

. (cum Nodal officer)

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Endst. No. Even dated Shimla-171001 the July, 2020

Copy for information and|necessary action to:- |

' 1. The Additional Commissioner Transport, Himachal Pradesh Shimla 171004 w.r.t,
letter under reference.

2/ Superintendent IT Cell with request to upload the same on the Departmental
website.

3. Guard File.

i4l

! _ Jt. Director of Higher Education(S)

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
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